Carrier Customer Bulletin

FRONTIER
Date of Bulletin: August 31, 2023
Notice #: CCBFTRO2146B
. Carrier Customers Doing Business in Florida, Georgia, South &
Audience: .
North Carolinas
Subject: Hurricane Idalia
Date Effective: Immediately

Hurricane Idalia impacted our service in areas of Florida, Georgia, South & North
Carolinas on Wednesday, August 30, 2023.

As of 5:00 p.m. Eastern Time on Thursday, August 31, 2023, all impacted areas in
Florida, Georgia, South & North Carolinas have returned to standard intervals.

If you have questions about the information provided in this notice, please email
Carrier.Notifications@ftr.com.

Your patience and understanding during this challenging time were greatly
appreciated.
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